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Dear Chair Lively, Vice-Chair Gamba, and Members of the Committee, 

 

My name is Andrea Reisman, and I live in Portland. I am writing in support of HB 

3512 to get toxic chemicals out of consumer products and out of the firefighting foam 

that’s harming firefighters.  

 

I support HB 3512 because: 

• There is proven research linking PFAS to serious and deadly health conditions-- as 

so-called "forever chemicals" we cannot poison our current and future generations 

when we know better 

• Children are vulnerable to these chemicals 

• Firefighters are here to protect us and should not be exposed to dangerous 

chemicals in the line of work 

• We are lucky to have abundant and wonderful drinking water and ecosystems that 

rely on our water sources, it's vital to protect them 

• Let's be leaders in moving against PFAS chemicals for the benefit of everyone 

 

Thank you in advance for your support of HB 3512.  

 

Sincerely,  

Andrea 

Portland, OR 


